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Brothers and sisters, 

 

 
Belvedere, Tarrytown, New York 

 

Greetings from Belvedere, New York where it is cold, snowy and beautiful. True Mother has returned to 

Korea after visiting Las Vegas for 10 days. 

 

In New York we have been reviewing the latest lectures from Korea and making plans for 2024. 

 

The biggest thing for us all to concentrate our efforts on is to be able to be one in heart with True Mother 

who is the Only Begotten Daughter and reveals God's motherly nature to us. 

 

When we are one with her then God's Holy Spirit can descend and miracles can take place. 

 

We look forward to seeing each and every one of our precious brothers and sisters throughout the year. 

 

Please take good care of your health. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 


